From: Theo Gavrielides

Sent: 23 November 2009 11:44

To: Theo Gavrielides

Subject: November Update from the ROTA-led Winning the Race Coalition on the Single Equality Bill

Dear coalition members and colleagues,

As part of ROTA's commitment to keep coalition members and key stakeholders updated on developments surrounding the Single Equality Bill, please find below some key updates. As discussed, please pass on this information to your own members and networks.

1. Timetable for the Bill

2nd December - Commons report stage and 3rd reading (Just after Prime Ministers

Questions so lots of MP's will be present)

Just before Christmas recess - First reading in the Lords (the second reading has to be at least two

weeks after the first so unless that happens on the 2nd December

the second reading in the Lords will be after Christmas)

16th December - Christmas Recess

5th January - Parliament returns

After 11th Jan - 2nd Reading and the Committee Stages in the Lords

2. The Equality Third Sector and the Single Equality Bill

Attached is ROTA's presentation to last week's Westminster Briefing event on the Single Equality Bill. ROTA argued in favour of the Bill and debated key issues that will impact on the Equality and BAME Third sector following the Bill's passage.

3. Positive Action and the opposition

Last week, Mark Harper MP outlined the Conservative Party's key points of disagreement on the Single Equality Bill. These include:

- Positive Action
- Dual Discrimination
- Gender Pay Gap
- Socio-economic Duty.

ROTA is concerned with the proposal to remove the aforementioned clauses and remains unconvinced with the presented arguments.

Over the next month, we will be focusing our energy on Positive Action clauses. We will:

- Work with peers
- Produce a press release and a briefing
- Collect and publish good case studies
- Make further submissions to government
- Work with the media and other stakeholders

4. New EHRC Commissioners appointed

http://www.equalityhumanrights.com/media-centre/new-appointments-to-strengthen-the-commission-s-work/

You have received this email either because your organisation has signed up to the ROTA-led Winning the Race Coalition, or because you have asked us to add you to the coalition email list. For previous updates and information on the coalition please visit http://www.rota.org.uk/pages/WTRC.aspx If you no longer wish to receive updates from ROTA please email me. If you have received this email by mistake please accept my sincere apologies and inform us immediately so that we can remove you from the email list. If you have any negative or positive feedback on our updates, then we would love to hear from you.

Best wishes,



Dr. Theo Gavrielides
Chief Executive
Race On The Agenda
Waterloo Business Centre
117 Waterloo Road
London SE1 8UL

Office tel: 020 7902 1177, Fax: 020 7921 0036 Direct tel 020 7902 1966

www.rota.org.uk

A Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail or its attachments.

The information contained in this email and any attachments is intended only for the use of the named recipient(s). If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and then delete it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use, disclose or distribute this e-mail without the author's prior permission. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks on any attachment to this message. We cannot accept liability for any loss or damage caused by software viruses. If you are the intended recipient and you do not wish to receive similar electronic messages from us in future then please respond to the sender to this effect.

If you have any doubts about the authenticity of an email purportedly sent by us, please contact Race On The Agenda immediately on 020 7902 1177
